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Anclote High School’s 2014 Homecoming Week is just around the corner – so get ready 
to show your Shark Spirit!  
 

! Spirit Points are awarded to each class in the following areas: dress up days, commons 
area decorating, Spirit Banner, and Pep Rally. 
 

! Fashion Shows will be held during the last ten minutes of each lunch all week to show off 
your school spirit. Spirit points are awarded for students who dress up and participate in 
the Fashion Shows. Students must be in dress code at all times. No masks permitted. 
 

! Each class council will be decorating one of the commons areas showcasing school, 
class, and game spirit. Students can see their class sponsor for additional information – 
time to get involved! 
 

! Each class council will be designing and creating a Spirit Banner showcasing the dance 
theme: A Night in New York City. Students can see their class sponsor for additional 
information – show off your artistic talent! 
 

! The Pep Rally will be in the stadium on Friday with exciting events and activities planned 
to come together and show your Shark Spirit – be sure to come head to toe in Blue, 
White, and Silver! Spirit Points are awarded for class and school spirit – and don’t forget 
sportsmanship! 
 

! Friday Night Game Time! Come out and watch the Sharks take on the Gulf Buccaneers – 
game time is 6:30. The halftime ceremony will honor the 2014 Homecoming Court and 
the crowning of the 2014 Homecoming King and Queen. 
 

! Voting for Homecoming King and Queen will be Thursday, October 9th during lunches. 
 

! Homecoming Dance: A Night in New York City – is Friday night from 8:30 -11:30 in the 
gym and the cost is just $10. The attire is Dressy-Casual – no shorts. Can you wear a 
traditional dressy dress? Of course! Can you dress in your slickest casual threads? 
Absolutely! Date or no date – be there and celebrate Homecoming 2014 with your 
friends. Tickets go on sale Tuesday, October 7th during lunches in the school store, and 
before/after school in Student Services. 
 

! Students interested in bringing a guest to the Homecoming Dance can pick up a Guest 
Request form in Student Services – forms must be returned by October 10th. 
 

! Just a reminder – be sure to check the Loss of Privilege list to see if you are eligible to 
attend the Homecoming Dance. Students with 5 or more unexcused absences in any one 
class, or with any level 2 or 3 referral are not eligible to attend. 	
  


